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PERTH CASINO ROYAL COMMISSION REPORT RELEASED 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX:CWN) (Crown) has today been notified that the Perth 
Casino Royal Commission Report (Report) has been publicly released after being tabled in the Western 
Australian Parliament. Crown acknowledges the Perth Casino Royal Commission’s findings and 
recommendations. Crown will review the Report and will work cooperatively and constructively with the 
Western Australian Government in relation to the findings and recommendations of the Report. 

Crown’s Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Steve McCann, said: “Significant progress has 
been made with Crown’s transformation program, the implementation of company-wide reforms, and 
establishing the highest standards of governance. This includes investment in people, systems, 
processes, culture and a sharp focus on responsible gaming and the prevention of financial crime. 

“Crown remains committed to continuous improvement across all facets of the business and is 
prioritising the delivery of safe and responsible gaming across all of our resorts, including Crown Perth,” 
Mr McCann said.  

The Report can be accessed here. 
 
 
ENDS 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Crown Board. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 
 
Media Enquiries – Natasha Stipanov, Corporate Affairs, 03 9292 8671. 
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Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available on Crown's website 
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